
 

 

 

Request for Vulnerable Sector Check 2022-23 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Please accept this letter for _______________________________ as she/he will be volunteering with 
Barry’s Bay and Area Minor Hockey Association and require a Vulnerable Sector Check. She /He require 
this screening be done as part of our Policies as she /He will be dealing with children under the age of 18 
years old in some capacity. 

Please circle which role you will be taking 

Coach       Asst. Coach   Trainer  Manager Helper   Executive Member 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 613-585-2464. 

 

 

Stephanie Plebon  
President BBAMHA 

 

Please take this letter along with two pieces of valid government issues identification to your local police 
detachment. One form of ID must be photo and they do not accept Health Cards.  


